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BOOK
DAY

Dear Parents / Carers,

We are looking forward to celebrating World Book Day again which, this year, is on Thursday 2" March.
We would like to invite you to join us in helping your child to make the most of this special occasion.

As all classes are being introduced to the book on which we are basing our school garden at Tatton
Park: ‘Harry the Poisonous Centipede,’ by Lynne Reid Banks, we are having a whole school World Book
Day theme as ‘The Garden'.

It would be wonderful if the children could come to school on March 2™ dressed in a garden-themed
costume, including any characters or items connected which might be found in a garden. We would be
grateful if you could discuss this with your child over the half term holiday.

Also during this week the children will be participating in lots of exciting activities, sharing their favourite
books, learning poems to perform to the school and enjoying books with children in other classes.

Once again we will be having the ‘Travelling Book Fair’ in school and there will be opportunities before
and after school, throughout the week, for parents and children to purchase books, stationery and other
selected items. The Book Fair will be based in the main foyer, by the school office and will be open on
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday from 8.30am until 9.10am each morning and after school
from 3.05pm until 4pm. On Tuesday 28" February each child will receive a £1 World Book Day token
which can be used when making a purchase at the Book Fair.

We look forward to sharing another enjoyable World Book Day!

Yours sincerely

alla-zs

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher
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